
Welcome Grandparents & Senior Citizens! 

 

All community senior citizens and grandparents of the 

students in Kindergarten through 6th grade are invited to 

attend Thanksgiving Lunch.  New Lothrop Area Public 

Schools will host this dinner on Tuesday, November 21st. 

 Between 10:30 am and 12:15 pm in the Elementary 

School Gymnasium.  The cost will be $8.50 for each adult 

planning on eating, $3.00 if not eating. 

We are sorry that we are unable to accommodate relatives 

for our Preschool classes.  It will give those students 

something to look forward to next year. 

Please start planning now. 

 Tickets will be available to purchase between October 

23rd through November 10th. Watch for the reservation 

form. There will be no tickets available after that date or 

at the door.  

Please Note.  

Due to the limited seating, we ask that our  

students’ parents not attend this dinner.   

 


